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One day pouring license
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 1:00 PM

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After a review by the ABCC | would recommend that the BOS as the Licensing Authority approve this request for a one-day

license to be issued under MGL Chapter 138, section 14. If approved | would like to have the server training certificates for
those serving at the event forwarded to me for inspection in accordance with our local policy.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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